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The Board of the Marsh Ridge Homeowners Association met in a special session on 

Saturday, April 10, 2010.  The single agenda item was a discussion on a homeowner’s 

request to temporarily reduce or delay payment of Association dues.   All Board members 

were present. 

  

After a review of the request and lengthy discussion the Board voted to deny the request. 

The Board decided that they must follow the rules in our declaration and cannot set a 

precedent in this regard.  A letter will be sent to the homeowner about the decision. 

 

The Board meeting adjourned at 10:25. 

   


